P.T.G. NEWS
The PTG meeting took place on October 10th. Those in attendance were: Lynn Glotzbach, Tracie
Barton, Jennifer Rearick, Lynette Minto, Matthew and Jackie Hilton, Kathy Osby, Becky Pearman,
Stephanie and Scott McKee, Sarah Jenkins, Kristyn Trivette, Brenda Sterk, Ashley Kacmarik, Wanda
Vawter
and Mr. Martin.

Box Tops Aunt Millies
October winner - Mrs. Barton - 428  October winner - Mr. Wennmacher - 60
Overall: 1. Mrs. Harris - 1,006 Overall: 1. Mr. Wennmacher - 165
2. Mrs. Barton - 538 2. Miss Saberniak - 61
3. Mrs. Steinhilber - 445 3. Mrs. Marmolejo - 49

We made $237.00 at the Arts & Crafts bake sale! Thank you to everyone who helped bake goodies, set
up, work the booth and clean up. Your hard work is appreciated!

The “Super Hero” convocation on October 10th was a big hit. Mr. Martin showed off the super hero
drawings and it sounds like the kids enjoyed guessing who he was drawing!

The September attendance winner is Miss Halajcsik’s class with 1 absence for the month! Lynn
Glotzbach will coordinate a popcorn party for the students.

The Yankee Candle PTG fundraiser is November 1-11th. On-line ordering is going to be an option with
this fundraiser. There is a 40% kickback to the PTG from sales and there will be prizes for the top 3
sellers! Watch for the information to be coming home with your student soon.

Our annual coat drive will be October 31-November 11. Please check your closets for gently used
coats,
gloves, hats and scarves or other winter outerwear. There will be donation boxes in the elementary
lobby.

An early heads up that our annual food drive will be from November 28-December 9. We will be
collecting non-perishable foods for the Hebron Food Pantry. More information will be sent home with
your student next month. There will be a donut party for the grade that collects the most items!

Jackie Hilton needs help making new box top collection boxes. Please contact Jackie or the elementary
office if you are able to help with this project.

Thank you to everyone that attended! Our next PTG meeting is November 14 at 7:00 p.m. in the
Elementary Library. Child care is provided.



